
 

 

 

 

Revised Office Timings During Summer Holidays 

 

Please be informed that the school office will remain open 

from 7:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. during the Summer Holidays. 

Parents and visitors are kindly requested to plan their visits 

within this time. 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

Principal 

SDS School 

 


